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REFUGE (FAR) 

Tiffany	Briggs,	Property	Management	Officer	
Municipality	of	Anchorage	
Real	Estate	Department	
PO	Box	196650	
Anchorage	Municipal	Assembly	
all	sent	by	email	
	
Subject:		FAR	support	of	MOA	retaining	Tax	Foreclosed	Property,	PID	020-091-02,	
reference	AO	2018-7	
	
2018	February	8	
	
Dear	Tiffany	Briggs,	Assembly	Members,	and	Whom	it	May	Concern:	
	
I	write	today	on	behalf	of	Friends	of	the	Anchorage	Coastal	Wildlife	Refuge	(FAR)	to	
strongly	support	the	portion	of	AO	2018-7	involving	the	retention	of	parcel	referenced	
“which	lies	partly	within	Potter	Marsh.	Potter	Marsh,	including	the	parcel	in	its	entirety,	
lies	within	the	boundary	of	the	Anchorage	Coastal	Wildlife	Refuge	(ACWR)….”	
[Excerpted	from	Alaska	Department	of	Fish	and	Game	letter	of	support	and	comment	
from	Joe	Meehan,	Program	Coordinator.]	The	entire	letter	is	attached	for	easy	
reference	and	FAR	supports	it.	Additionally,	FAR	requests	that	the	Municipality	of	
Anchorage	transfer	the	land	to	the	State	of	Alaska	for	inclusion	in	the	Potter	Marsh	part	
of	the	ACWR	so	that	it	can	easily	be	managed	to	maintain	the	refuge	values.	
	
FAR	was	among	the	collaborative	participants	who	worked	on	the	Potter	Marsh	Master	
Interpretive	Plan	and	we	always	have	our	eye	on	the	big	picture	of	conserving	and	
preserving	this	beloved	marsh	for	posterity.	People	come	from	all	over	the	world	to	
take	in	the	wildlife	sights	and	sounds	of	Potter	Marsh	and	this	is	not	just	a	treasure	for	
citizens	of	Anchorage,	nearby	towns,	and	Alaska,	but	for	all	visitors.	
	
We	ask	that	you	retain	the	parcel	mentioned	above	and	consider	transferring	it	to	the	
State	of	Alaska	for	optimal	management.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	time	and	consideration.	
	
	
Sincerely,	
	
Barbara Švarný Carlson 
	
Barbara	Švarný	Carlson	
President	and	Executive	Director	
	
CC:	Joe	Meehan,	Alaska	Department	of	Fish	and	Game	
							Frank	Pugh,	Rabbit	Creek	Community	Council	
							Bob	Hoffman,	Bayshore/Klatt	Community	Council	
							Nikki		Rose,	Sand	Lake	Community	Council	
							Steve	Beardsley,	Old	Seward/Oceanview	Community	Council	
							Mayor	Ethan	Berkowitz	

 








